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Meeting Minutes 
Saturday 9/21/2019 – Lake Casitas 
 
Call to Order: 10:04 am by Fred 
Flag Salute: Dick 
Absent Members:   Bill & Pam, Geno & Deidra, David & Cyndee, and Tony & 

Kathy. 
Secretary Report:   Thank you for all your kind thoughts about Gracie. 
Treasurer Report:    $1,151.98 (previous balance).  Expenses were paid to Debbie for 

the 4th of July party and we will be updated when the Treasurer returns. 
Ecology:  Fred continues to collect recycling.  
Sunshine Report: Renee’s birthday was Sept. 11th. Happy Birthday. 

Sorry to hear about the death of John (Critter) Crittendon. His 
memorial is Oct. 5th at the hangar. 
We are not aware of any new health issues. 

Old Business: Virginia made revisions to the by-laws and all looks good. Laura 
will create a rules page for new members to be reviewed at a future 
campout. 

New Business: We will consider voting in new members in November - Dean & 
Daunne and Jim & Bridget 

Wagonmaster: Next gathering October 4-6, Flying Flags, hosted by Dick.                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 
2019 Wagonmasters                                                                                                                                         

November 15-17 Lake Casitas, hosted by Michael & Renee 
December 6-8  Tapo Cyn Park, $76, Laura & Committee 
 

2020 Wagonmasters 
Jan. 3-5      Lake Casitas, $85, hosted by Fred & Sharon 
Feb. ?  
March ?    ?, hosted by Virginia 

	
  



April 17-19  Lake Piru, hosted by Bill & Pam 
May ?   Tapo Cyn Park, hosted by Geno & Deidra 
June ? 
July 4?    Simi Valley home, hosted by Rick & Debbie 
Aug. ?   ?, hosted by Patti 
Sept. ?   ?, hosted by Rona 
Oct. 2-4?  Flying Flags, hosted by Dick 
Nov. ?   ?, hosted by Michael & Renee 
Dec.  4-6?  Tapo Cyn Park, hosted by Cosby & Laura 

 
 REMINDER NOTE:  It is very important that members try to pay the hosts for 

camping as soon as amounts are known.  When the credit card bill comes in they 
should have the money to pay it without interest charges. 

 
Meeting Adjourned: 10:54 by Cosby, seconded by Michael 
 
 
Comments 
 The weather was hot, but we were always able to find shade. It was wonderful 
to have so many members able to attend.  We loved that Suzanne and Casey were able 
to join us also – love your new motorhome! The food at the potluck was delicious, as 
always.  
 

 
Don’t forget to check out the website 


